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Across

1 In the beginning of 
Homer's Odyssey, 
Penelope evokes 
desire (4)

3 Slice of quiche for 
cooker (4)

6 Copycat gets caught 
following identical 
notes (5)

10 Lennon often held 
her (3)

11 One has a lesson 
for Iron Man in 
retirement (9)

12 Turncoat splatters 
gore over uniform 
(5)

13 Orders drink at 
back of bar (5,2)

14 Doctor Steven takes 
drug, becoming 
extremely tranquil 
(7)

15 Former partner, 
dressed in scanty 
clothes, looks 
inviting (4)

16 Manoeuvre detailed 
game piece (6)

18 Brando initially 
goes after golden 
globe (3)

21 Premier service 
providing 
aromatherapy (3)

23 Frozen body came 
in for massage (6)

24 Herb-wise (4)

27 Nothing left in 
French city guide 
(7)

29 Giant price surge 
starts following gas 
spills from 
hurricane (7)

30 Article on hair 
product: "It's 
heavenly!" (5)

31 First choice of how 
to tell the hour? 
(2,3,4)

32 Organ needs 
regular repair (3)

33 Beefcakes switch 
direction, changing 
into corny outfits 
(5)

34 Story from girl with 
a lisp? (4)

35 Pay twenty-five 
quid for rubbish 
glass horse (4)

Down

1 Loud student put in 
popular questions -
where to hide 
booze? (3,6)

2 Reverend's joint 
surgery in state 
capital (7)

4 Belongs in remote 
hermitage, with 
alpacas frolicking 
inside (3,1,5)

5 Discard unfinished 
work (5)

6 Stormed out over 
new musical 
notation (8)

7 Megaton explosion 
generates power (7)

8 He's in Connecticut, 
where the hero's 
logo is found (5)

9 Animal left out of 
messy stable (5)

17 Spread round over 
farm (6,3)

19 Fortunately, cot has 
fewer lumpy edges 
(9)

20 Long held regime 
abuses power (8)

22 Claims second after 
beer drinking part 
of contest (7)

25 Fruit and eggs over 
a cod (grilled) (7)

26 Sore people 
moaned a lot? (5)

27 Vegetable taps fruit 
(5)

28 Attack of wind? (5)


